
Portland Housing Bureau N/NE Home Repair Loan Update 

N/NE Oversight Committee 

September 15, 2015 
 

For the 15/16 fiscal year (beginning July 1, 2015), the Portland Housing Bureau allocated $1,347,124 for home repair loans (up to $40,000) to help homeowners in N/NE neighborhoods retain their homes. This funding includes $257,124 

in Interstate TIF resources, $640,000 in N/NE TIF, and $450,000 in General Fund resources.  Currently there is $91,038 in Interstate TIF,  $125,293 in N/NE TIF, and no General Fund resources remaining. The charts below provide a 

program update for these resources through September 1, 2015.   

 

     

  

     

  

 

 

 

58

50

38

14

4 2

0

10

20

30

40

50

60

70

Total
inquiries

Applicants Approved Declined
Callers

Denied
Applications

Withdrawn

Total Program Inquiries
38

22

11

1 2 1 1

0

5

10

15

20

25

30

35

40

Total Black/AA White Declined African Black/AA/W Hispanic

Approved Applications by Race

Black/AA, 4, 22%

Unknown, 14, 
78%

Declined Callers & Denied Applications by Race

18

8

3
2 2 2

1

0

2

4

6

8

10

12

14

16

18

20

Total Outside
Area

Over MFI Back Taxes Reverse
Mortgage

Late
Mortgage

Open
Bankruptcy

Reasons For Declines and Denials

<50, 15, 26%

50+, 11, 19%

60+, 10, 17%

70+, 13, 22%

no response, 9, 16%

All inquiries by Age

N/NE Interstate, 
11, 29%

General Fund, 
22, 58%

Base Interstate, 
5, 13%

Approved Applications by Funding Source


